
DIVISION  MEMORAI\lDUM

No. ELs. 2o22
May 17,  2022

ANNOUNCEMENT OF ONBOARDING ACTIVITIES  FOR THE NEWLY
HIRED EMPLOYEES

To:          ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVIsloN SUPERINTENDENT
CHIEFS, CID and SGOD

1.     This  office  would  like  to  announce  the  conduct  of  onboarding  activities  for  our  newly  hired

employee,  Ms.  Cindy  S.  Mejia for School  Governance Operations  Division  (SGOD)  on  May 17,

2022.

2.      The objectives of this actMty are:

•      to orient the  new employee  about  her duties  and  responsibilities  as  a  Project

Development Officer I  in the Youth  Formation  Program;

•       to help the new employee learn the DepEd mission and vision, strategic goals,

and  priorities.

3.     For your information and guidance.

Schools Division  Superintendent

Address: Jesus Street,  Pulungbulu, Angeles City

Telephone No.  (045) 3224101
angeles.city@deped.gov.ph


